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HEY WINTER!
winter break 2019

Hey  Winter!

Museum classes in the form of theater workshops, games, bonfire and horse sleigh ride – these
are the activities that the Open Air Museum of the Lublin Village offers during the winter break
within the action “Hey Winter!”

During the winter break, that is from 11 to 22 February, a series of meetings with history and
tradition for organized groups will be held.

 

We offer two options of educational meetings, 3-hour-long each: 

 Option 1:

Black well 
Bonfire and sleigh ride

Option 2:

Chiaroscuro. Bedtime story for breakfast.
Bonfire and sleigh ride

 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION

Date: 11 – 22 February (two-week winter break in Lublin voivodeship) | from Monday till Friday

Charge: 12 PLN for one person

The Museum does not provide provisions for the bonfire!

Prior reservations required for all classes:

Phone: (81) 533 85 13, int. 18; 533-803-706

e-mail: edukacja@skansen.lublin.pl

(Classes are held in Polish)
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